
2018 Rules for the CRRC Speed Show Series 
 

1. Shows included for the 2018 Year-End High Point Awards: May 11 & 25, June 8 & 12 & 22 & 26, July 

10 & 13 & 24, August 7 & 10 & 21, September 7. ( 13 show total) 

2. Only club members in good standing are eligible for Year-End High Point Awards. Non members will 

get bumped and members will move up for points. A rider may join at any time; when dues are paid, 

their points will begin. 

3. Points awarded for, one horse and one rider team. A rider may compete for awards with more than one 

horse. 

4. A horse and rider must compete in ½ of the shows to be eligible for a Year-End High Point Award. 

Extenuating circumstances may be brought before the speed Committee for review.  

5. A tipped pole or barrel will be a 5 second penalty per pole or barrel. Wrong patterns will be disqualified 

unless corrected. Crossing back through the timer will be a disqualification.  

6. Lead lines will be placed after riders that compete on their own. 

7. A horse can not compete against itself, unless it is the only horse that the family has. 

8. A rider must ride in the correct age group. NO BUMPING UP!!! Ages are as of January 1, 2018. 

9. No substituting horses, each horse & rider will accumulate their own points.  

10. Events with multiple rider teams will not count for the Year-End High Point Awards.  

11. The point system is as follows …1 point for entering a class. And additional points for placing… 6 

points for 1
st
 place… 5 points for 2

nd
 place… 4 points for 3

rd
 place… 3 points for 4

th
 place… 2 points for 

5
th

 place…1 point for 6
th

 place. 

12. Pole Bending and Barrels will be run every week, 3 other rotated events will also count for points. Any 

additional events will be run for ribbons only.  

13. All decisions of the President and the Show Committee are final. 

14. A book with the rules and current point standings will be available at all the Speed Shows. If you find an 

error with points please speak with us ASAP so we can get it resolved. Problems/errors over two weeks 

old will not be addressed.  Please ask a committee member if you have any questions. Ask any club 

member and they will get you connected with the committee members.  

15. If you have any ideas or comments, please let any club or committee member know. New ideas are 

always welcome. 

Good Luck, Have a Great 2018 Season!      Speed Committee: 

 Christina Montalvo 

 Jessie Ristey 

 Leslie Malekovic 

 Aubree Montalvo 

 Vicky Heim 

 Judith Komp 


